
Trip for Two to Ireland Winner! 
The winner of the General Thomas F. Meagher Division’s Eighth Annual Trip for Two to Ireland 

raffle is Scott Krushinski, a physician assistant at Orthopedic Specialty Clinic in Fredericksburg. 

Scott is a Naval Academy graduate and plans to take the family to Ireland sometime in the 

coming year.  He purchased the winning ticket at the annual St Patrick Day Parade/Irish Festival 

at the Blue & Gray Brewery in March.  Scott’s ticket was drawn at the Adventure Brewery South 
Oktoberfest on September 17th.   

 
The Krushinski Family: Anna/holding Dylan, Michael, Eilse (holding the winner’s ticket),  

& Scott flanked by General Meagher Division representatives Jeff Banks and Andy Link 

 

Regrettably there can be only one winner each year so don’t be discouraged!  Our Ninth Annual Raffle 
will kick-off in March 2017.  The General Meagher Division is grateful for the tremendous support we 

receive every year. The proceeds from our annual raffles fund our many charities including summer work 

camp programs, scholastic grants, pro-life organizations, and more.  Go raibh maith agat! (Thank you!) 


